
Photonics - A Celebration!
3 April 2008, School of Physics and 
Astronomy, University of St Andrews

The generosity of SUPA and the IEEE/LEOS Scotland 
Chapter we have a limited number of funded places available 

for PhD students and Postdocs to attend “Photonics - A 
Celebration!” at St Andrews on 3 April 2008. The outline 

programme for the meeting is shown on the following pages 
and we are expecting this to be a very popular event.

As part of the meeting, we will be holding a poster session 
highlighting the best photonics research from students and 

postdocs with a prize for the best poster.

If you would like to attend this event, please email Lesley 
Aitken (lma1@st-and.ac.uk) by Monday 10 March 2008.  

Please also include a poster title if you wish to take part in the 
poster session.

In the likely event of the available number of places being 
over-subscribed, priority will be given to those who wish to 

present posters at the meeting.
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Photonics - A Celebration!
3 April 2008, School of Physics and 
Astronomy, University of St Andrews

The  birthday celebrations for Professors Malcolm Dunn and 
Wilson Sibbett have provided a timely opportunity to mark 
the efforts underpinning the renaissance in optical sciences 

research that took place at St Andrews from 1975-2000. The 
School of Physics and Astronomy, University of St Andrews 
will be hosting a 1-day meeting on 3 April 2008 where key 

international leaders in Photonics will be presenting research 
overviews and providing an historical perspective on 

developments in their fields. 

Speakers at the meeting include:

Professor Malcolm Dunn 
University of St Andrews

Professor Ted Hänsch 
Max-Planck-Institut für Quantenoptik, Munich

Professor Eric Van Stryland, 
CREOL, The College of Optics and Photonics, University of Central Florida

Professor Erich Ippen 
Professor of Electrical Engineering and Physics, MIT

Professor David Miller
Ginzton Laboratory, Stanford University

Professor David Hanna
Optoelectronics Research Centre, University of Southampton

RSVP to Lesley Aitken - lma1@st-and.ac.uk by 1 March 2008
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